Dixon Elementary 130 Betty Dixon Rd Holly Ridge North Carolina 28445 910.327.2104 910.327.3336 (fax)



Glenn Reed Principal Corinne Edward & Jenna Johnson Assistant Principal Cynthia Shepard

June 12, 2019

Dear Dixon Elementary Partner,

The Dixon Elementary Odyssey of the Mind team, their Coach Beth Howard and I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your generous support of our 2018 OM team.

Without your donations and support, this team would not have been able to attend the Odyssey of the Mind World Finals at Michigan State University in Lansing, Michigan.

The Odyssey of the Mind Team represent seven of the most creative, intellectual and enthusiastic students in our school. The seven students on this year's team worked collaboratively to frame, analyze and solve problems, using their imagination and intellect. Beth Howard, the Odyssey of the Mind Coach worked with this team throughout the year, facilitating their preparation for Regional, State and World Competition. Thanks to the support of community partners like you, Dixon Elementary's team won at all three levels of competition this year, placing 1st in the Regionals, 1st in the State, and 14th at the WORLD FINALS! The students had the opportunity to represent the Coastal Region of the great state of North Carolina while building friendships with students from all over the county and world. This was a once-in-a-lifetime experience for our children; one they will never forget, thanks to you! You made this opportunity possible.

Thank you so much!

Savannah Jones

Mateo Lopera

Charlotte

Charlotte Nickel

Beth Howard, Coach

Glenn Reed, Principal

Thank you for ALWAYS BEING THERE FOR THE CHILDREN OF SNEADS FERRY!

